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17th June 2025 
 
Staffing Update - Autumn Term 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As we near the end of this academic year I would like to share some changes for when we come back to 
school on Tuesday 26th August 2025. 
 
We are delighted that Miss Wheeler will be teaching alongside Mrs Fletcher in EYFS. Miss Wheeler will 
teach Bumblebees, whilst Miss Wilson is on maternity leave and Mrs Fletcher will continue to teach in 
Ladybirds. 
 
Mr Horton will sadly be leaving us at the end of this academic year to take on a full time role with the 
Leicestershire and Rutland Teaching Hub Leading and Mentoring Trainee Teachers. He has made a 
fantastic contribution to life at All Saints and we wish him all the best in his new role. 
 
We are very pleased that Miss Merriman will be taking on a full time teaching role next academic year 
and Mrs Reading will become a full time SENDCo, stepping back from her teaching role. 
 
We also have two new full time Learning Support Assistants, Miss Wells and Miss Russell joining us for 
the new academic year, providing more support for children’s learning across the school. 
 
If you have any questions about any of these changes, please do ask. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Headteacher 


